Woodward Library, U.B.C.

February 11, 1977

Ms. Elizabeth Winterford, President. A.U.C.E. Local 1

Dear Ms. Winterford,

This letter is in appreciation of your letter of February 6, 1977 regarding the somewhat biased information package accompanying the ballot re-run on the Ail.B. issue. An issue, which one wonders why it was revived, as that part of the ballot to our minds was more clear cut than the second half with its various graded pay-back proposals.

Your moderate stance in the union is even the more welcome in an executive that appears to overwhelmingly support philosophies and ideas which many members do not subscribe to. Obviously, a happy balance of differing viewpoints in the union hierarchy is necessary to discover, capture and retain the full essence of issues - a view many members share, hence your election.

As you have been willing enough to devote the time and energy to your beliefs - an output which we and many others are not prepared to do - we felt the least we could do was to write this brief letter as our support to you for the adoption of more 'middle of the road' policies within the union.

Sincerely,

Bhressen Robin Williams,
Joan Elliott

Penny Heath-Eves Judy Neill

To be hard mensurated

Copy to Across Campus Newsletter.